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Bosch New Zealand have issued a voluntary safety recall on the 

gas connection fitted to certain models of freestanding gas cookers. 

 

Problem 

There is potential damage to a gas connection fitting. In certain  

circumstances, gas can escape and in rare cases a risk of  

explosion can arise. 

 

Details 

A limited number of freestanding gas cookers which were  

manufactured between January 2009 and October 2011  

are affected. To determine if your cooker is affected, note down the model number(E-Nr.) and 

the batch number (FD) which can be found on the appliance as shown below. 

 

What to do 

Contact the Bosch website www.bosch-home.co.nz  and enter the details of the cooker to 

determine if it is an affected model. Owners of an affected appliance should turn off the gas 

supply to the appliance immediately and not use it until the connection fitting has been 

replaced. Bosch are offering every owner of an affected appliance the free replacement of the 

connection fitting by an authorized service technician. The replacement is carried out at the 

owner’s home, resolves the issue completely, is free of charge and does not require any 

additional expense or effort on the part of the owner. 

 

Contact 

For further information contact Bosch by visiting www.bosch-home.co.nz or on 0800 245 700 
or 0800 807 723 
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